
INVITATION FOR SEALED BIDS 

Millard County is accepting sealed bids for an ambulance.  Bids should be in accordance with 
specifications which may be obtained by emailing the Millard County EMS director at 
krowell@co.millard.ut.us.    Sealed bids must be received in the office of the Millard County Auditor no 
later than 12:00 p.m. on Friday, January 12, 2024.  Bids may be mailed to 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, 
Utah 84631 or emailed to millardbids@co.millard.ut.us.  Bids will be opened by the Millard County 
Commission in its regular meeting on January 16, 2024.  Millard County reserves the right to reject any 
or all bids if deemed to be in the best interest of Millard County. 
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